
With Deepest Appreciation
To say “Thank You” for helping us to prepare our playground for the 
arrival of children back to campus, we want to share these memories 

from the day, Saturday, March 20, 2021. 
The gracious donation of your time and effort are greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,
Steve Jackson and ALL of the Dudley Dragons!



Thank You!



What a Team!



Great Supporters!



Many Hands = Light Work!



A Busy Day!



Bring on Those Children!


